
From: Victoria Bigelow 
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 5:07 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Against member motion - online voting 

Hello, 

I live in Richmond Hill ward 3. I have come to hear about a member motion for online voting. 
October 2022 Election by Councillor Chan. 

I do not support online voting. As an IT Director, I understand the risks and would only 
support online voting, if it could be done on a blockchain. 

Thank you, 

Victoria Lo 
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